
C O S T U M E
RE-SALE

We are looking for costumes of all sorts from your years
past! Bring any costumes, accessories, recital outfits and

Halloween themed clothing for our first ever, 

Spooktacular Re-Sale! 
Students may drop items at drop off starting 

monday october 2 -  thursday October 5
WE WILL COLLECT AT THE GATE 

Before you go out and spend an arm and a leg on new costumes,
make sure to come shop our sale! ACS Families will get first dibs on ITEMS

October 12th and 13th between 2:30-3:30.
 Families of ACS and Parishoners of St. Gabriel will be able to shop 

after all-school mass on October 15th. 


